Park National Bank and Trust

of Chicago

December 7, 2001

Mr. Jay Miller,

1138 South Glenville Drive
Suite 2

Los Angeles, CA 90035

Dear Jay:

I just wanted to express my personal appreciation for the work you have done for us these past
two years.

I was especially pleased with the high quality of the leads that we received. We found the
prospects had a serious interest in meeting us we when went out and were not idle shoppers. This

has been a key difference from other services I have used. Your people do a good job of
qualifying their leads.

The good clients we have acquired through your program have made a serious contribution to our
growth and earnings.

Thank you for your assistance.

Sincerely,
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